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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Bhutan and thank them for presenting their national report.
 Mr. President,

Despite of some obstacles and challenges that the government of Bhutan has been facing, some significant steps has taken by the government in the promotion and protection of human rights since its last cycle of the UPR in 2014  including implementing  the 11th Five Year Plan (FYP) from 2013-2018 for achieving the Millennium Development Goals .We also recognize the 12th Five Year Paln (2018–2023) aiming at establishing a just, harmonious and sustainable society through enhanced decentralization in Bhutan. Furthermore, my delegation welcomes  the adoption of Narcotic Drugs, Psychotropic Substances and Substance Abuse Act in 2015 its amendment in 2018 .
My delegation makes the following recommendations to Bhutan:
1- To strengthen its efforts to promote access to education for all, 
2- To continue its efforts to improve the state of health of the population particularly for women and children.
 We wish the Government of Bhutan all success in the UPR Process.

Thank you, Mr. President

1
2

